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Wisconsin Department of Transportation – Dedicated people creating transportation 
solutions through innovation and exceptional service. 

Project Description: 

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) is in the 
process of preliminary design investigation for a proposed bridge 
improvement of 
WIS 105 at the unnamed tributary of the Pokegama River.  

Proposed work includes: 

Building a bypass. 
Removing half of the existing culvert. 
Building a new structure – currently expected to be a bridge. 
Removing the remaining half of the existing culvert and 
bypass. 

Schedule: 
Construction is expected to start June 2026, with work being 
completed in October that year. 

Traffic Impacts: 

The following alternatives are currently being considered: 

Heavy truck traffic will be detoured. 
The recommended detour route is MN 23, I-35, US 2 and 
WIS 35. 

WIS 105 Bridge Project 
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DOTCLB
Text Box
A bypass for light vehicles is proposed to be built on the south side of the new structure.

DOTCLB
Text Box
WIS 105 would be restricted to one lane with temporary signals
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	The new structure, currently expected to be a bridge, would require temporary road closure. Construction for these locations is expected to start in June 2027 and continue to October 2027. The following detour would be in place during closures:



